
Hi Everyone! 
 
We have had such a wonderful response to the first two spontaneous Happy Hour 
Events held in July that we have decided to hold several "impromptu"  happy hours 
during the RANN 2023/2024 year. 
 
These events will be very casual and low key. If you would like to join us for a drink, eat 
your dinner while there, or go off to dinner later with friends/husbands, you can make 
the event what you want it to be. A week or two before the event, we will send an 
invitation (only to members on the Happy Hour email list).  All you would need to do is 
confirm your attendance is an email response. There will not be a return confirmation. 
However, we would appreciate you checking in with Miriam Currin when you arrive. We 
would also ask that you wear your RANN nametag. We, then, can be certain that we 
know you are there. 
 
To ensure that you are notified about upcoming Happy Hours, please email Miriam 
Currin at miriamgcurrin@gmail.com. You will be included on the email list once you 
have completed this step. 
 
If you have any questions about the RANN Happy Hours, please contact Miriam Currin 
at the email indicated above. 
 
Cheers to you all! 
Miriam 
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